
[Summer Vacation ①] 
 
In England, students do not go to school for club activities during the 
summer holidays. Even the teachers stay at home! It is common for families 
to go on holiday in July or August. Sometimes after important examinations, 
such as the GCSEs in England, students will go on summer camp together, 
where they can enjoy sports such as sailing, swimming and hiking. 


